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Mariemont High School Students Add Warmth to Winter 

 
 
It has become a tradition for the members of the Mariemont High School chapter of the National 
Honor Society (NHS) to add some warmth to the winter season.  Through their annual “Warm 
Hands, Warm Heads, Warm Hearts” drive, the students collected new or gently used hats, 
gloves, socks, scarves, long underwear and blankets from the student body.  The items were 
donated to The Healing Center (formerly MercyWorks), a freestore in the TriCounty area 
sponsored by the Vineyard Church. 
 
The NHS “Warm” items drive was one of several charitable efforts this fall and winter by 
Mariemont High School student groups.  Others included a toy drive by the Junior Class, a coat 
drive by the Sophomores, and a Thanksgiving canned food drive by Key Club members. 

Photo:  Members of the Mariemont High School National Honor Society prepare to deliver the 
contributions they collected from their successful “Warm Hands, Warm Heads, Warm Hearts” 
drive.    
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